
        By JoAnne Haffeman 
 

Hello my fellow members.  Hope you all survived 

this really awful winter.  My lucky Dad got to spend part 

of it in Hawaii.  I was sorely tempted to stowaway in his 

luggage! 

Our streak of successful events has continued. 

Although we were forced to cancel our dinner meeting 

in January due to weather (what else!), the next three 

events were very successful.  We held a Saturday 

Seminar at Montclair State University on March 1, 

which was very well attended and received.  Our speak-

ers, Brenda Klumpp, F. Peter Phillips, Esq. and Lori 

Patrick Esq., were exceptional. Our March General Din-

ner Meeting at the Hyatt Hotel in Morristown was 

equally well received and presented.  Damian Christian 

Shamus, Esq., and Eric Probst, Esq. provided atten-

dees with an informative and provocative presentation 

on Ethical Considerations in Social Media.  Next, we 

held a Saturday Seminar at Union County College on 

April 12.  Again, our speakers, Joseph Zavaglia, Esq. 

and Eric Marcy, Esq., presented informative and inter-

esting seminars on Ethics and Mental Health and the 

Law, respectively. So, if you’re batting a thousand, 

where to you go from there?  Keep posted!  And for 

those you who missed out, hurry and join fun! 
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As you will note, the elections for the 2014-
2015 Executive Board have been held.  The installa-
tion of officers will take place at the June General 
Membership Meeting. Additionally, as you might al-
ready be aware, the members recently received an 
email entitled “PANJ NEEDS YOUR HELP!”   We wish 
to thank those members who responded and look for-
ward to your assistance in providing services and 
benefits to our membership.   

I also want to direct your attention to the re-
minder in this issue on reservations.  Please under-
stand that our responsibility for the cost of the dinner 
meetings is based on the number of reservations that 
we receive. We are required to provide the facility with 
a head count in advance of the meeting.  To my dis-
tress, even though our meetings this year have been 
well attended, we’ve also had a number of no-shows.  
The Association is still held responsible for paying for 
these meals.  While it is understood that emergency 
situations do arise, it is important that you inform the 
Association as soon as you know you cannot attend a 
dinner meeting.  This will help exempt you from having 
responsibility for payment.  You will be held responsi-
ble should you be a no-show and will be sent an in-
voice, so please make every effort to let us know you 
won’t be able to attend.  

Finally, the registration forms for the 2014 New 
Jersey Paralegal Convention are also included in this 
issue.  It’s never too early to register to make sure you 
have a place in the seminars you wish attend!!  Make 
sure you tell your friends about the Convention as well.  

So, enjoy the coming of the warmer weather 
and come support YOUR Association! 
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by Kandi Moncelsi, ACP 

NALA announced on May 5, 2014 that it had received accreditation of the Certified 

Paralegal program from the National Commission for Certifying Agencies (NCCA).  

The Accreditation is achieved by the submission of an application that demonstrates 

compliance with the NCCA’s Standards for the Accreditation of Certification Pro-

grams.  The NCCA has been accrediting certifying programs since 1987, basing its 

accreditation on the highest quality standards in professional certification. PANJ wishes to congratula-

tion NALA on receiving this accreditation. 

 NALA’s 39th Annual Convention Institutes & Exhibition will be held in Charleston, South Carolina 

on July 23-25.  The Convention will be comprised of six institutes or tracks, including Anatomy of a 

Case, Corporate, Discovery, Elder Law, Essential Skills and Intellectual Property.  There will also be an 

Exhibit Hall as well as the Member Exchange, Annual Meeting of NALA Affiliated Association and Affili-

ate Presentations.  If you have never attended the annual convention, I would urge you take this oppor-

tunity as it not held on the East Coast very often.  Not only will you get to meet and network with parale-

gals from across the country and attend very informative seminar sessions, you’ll also gain a sense of 

pride in being a member of the profession.   I’ve always come back from a convention feeling invigo-

rated by the experience and renewed energy in my responsibilities as a paralegal. 

NALA   News 
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2013 - 2014 TERM 

BOARD & COMMITTEE DIRECTORY 

 
PRESIDENT                                    TRUSTEES AS LARGE                    NEW JERSEY STATE  
JoAnne Haffeman   Vincent Ascolese                    BAR  ASSOCIATION  
(732) 356-8993   (908) 397-1699                    PARALEGAL COMMITTE 
johaff@gmail.com   vascolese@wilentz.com      
                             Jennifer Smith, Chair  
                          (973) 586-4953 
VICE PRESIDENT   Sarah Robinson         jsmith@einhornharris.com 
Jennifer Ciaburri             (973) 432-6554                      
(973) 889-4143   paralegalsr@gmail.com                     
jaciaburri@pbnlaw.com             Sarah Robinson, Vice Chair
                          (973) 432-6554 
     Jennifer Smith                   paralegalsr@gmail.com        
CORRESPONDING   (973) 586-4953 
 SECRETARY   jsmith@einhornharris.com          
Christine Principe, CP              Vincent Ascolese  
(201) 488-1300                        (908) 397-1699 
cprincipe@sbflawfirm.com    Carol Snyder          vascolese@wilentz.com 
               (908) 230-4489                     JoAnne Haffeman  
     caroljsnyder96@gmail.com                       732-356- 
RECORDING  SECRETARY             Hellen Carras                    
Grace Kelly. CP     973-432-6554         elenicar@msn.com 
(973) 467-5556 x 313  NEWSLETTER EDITORaff      
gkelly@familylawattorneysnj.com  JoAnne Haffeman          Mathew Laskowski 
     (732) 356-8993         JoAnne Haffeman  
       johaff@gmail.com                    (732) 356-8993  
TREASURER                          johaff@gmail.com             
Mathew Laskowski                        
(973) 889-4256   PARALEGAL CONVENTION 
mdlaskowski@pbnlaw.com   COMMITTEE                               Mathew Laskowski 
     Kandi Moncelsi, ACP                  (973) 889-4256            
       Convention Coordinator                         mdlaskowski@pbnlaw.com  
NALA LIASON                       973) 476-2526      
Kandi Moncelsi, ACP  kmoncelsi@gmail.com                                                                           
(973) 476-2526                                                Kandi Moncelsi, ACP  
kmoncelsi@gmail.com             (973) 476-2526  
                         Jennifer Smith,                      kmoncelsi@gmail.com 
     Treasurer                                            973-432-6554 
ETHICS CHAIR   (973) 586-4953  
Angela Tuzzolino, CLA  jsmith@einhornharris.com       Dorothy Secol, CLA 
(732) 882-9838              (732) 690-7376  
a.tuzzolino@yahoo.com                    dorothy@dorothysecolcla.com
     Christine Principe, CP 
     Speaker Coordinator                      
JOB BANK CHAIR   (201) 488-1300        Carol Snyder 
Carol Snyder    cprincipe@sbflawfirm.com       (201) 230-4489               
(201) 230-4489                     caroljsnyder96@gmail.com 
caroljsnyder96@gmail.com                   
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The User ID for Job Bank and Perspective is:  jobbank 
The Password is. . . . . winter2013 

~  R E M I N D E R  ~ 
If you make a reservation for a dinner meeting and cannot attend, you must notify us by 

the day before the meeting. 
 

We do understand that emergencies do occur.  In the case of an emergency, 
please leave voice mail with:  

 
JoAnne Haffeman – 732-356-8993 

 
or a message at the facility where the meeting is being held.  Otherwise, you WILL be held 

responsible for payment. 



Page  10 



 Page  11 



Paralegal Association 
Of New Jersey, Inc. 
PO Box 142 
Caldwell, NJ 07006 


